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FACULTY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY (CO-EDUCATION)
DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING
PARENTS MEETING OF 4™ SEMESTER A SECTION
TIME: 12 PM TO 2.00 PM ON 1-6-2025
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Dr. Shashidhar Sonnad, Professor and chairperson, welcomed all the parents and presented the
following :

» Institution and Department — Vision and Mission.

> Information about the department including faculty details, student details, number of
faculties with doctorate degree.

> Facilities available in the department.

» Placements and Internship.

Following are the discussion carried out with the parents and the feedback from the
parents

1. Parents asked about the current semester attendance of their ward and result
sheet of the previous semester and calculation of SGPA and CGPA.

The class teacher Prof. Revati Kalla had the printout of the result sheets of the class
students and given the result sheets to parents and explained about the calculation of
SGPA and CGPA, and parents were happy.

2. Parents asked about their ward performance in the class in all subjects.

3. All the other subject teachers were also present in the meeting and all teachers given
the information regarding performance of their ward in their respective subject.

4. Parents asked to provide extra help to their ward for learning the things ina better way.
The class coordinators given the details of the conduction of remedial classes to help
the slow learners and parents were happy.

The meeting concluded with a thanking note to all the parents and staff for their valuable
feedback and suggestions along with a high tea.



